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Description: On 29 March 2020, Cabinet agreed to the Land Transport (Offences and 
Penalties) Amendment Regulations 2021, which increase the infringement fee for using a 
mobile phone while driving from $80 to $150. 
 
These Amendment Regulations come into force on 30 April 2021. 
 

These following documents have been proactively released: 

• Cabinet paper: Increasing the Infringement Fee for Using a Mobile Phone While 
Driving (considered by Cabinet on  29 March 2020)  

 
• Cabinet Committee Minutes: DEV-21-MIN-0034.01; DEV-21-MIN-0034 

Agency for key advice: Ministry of Transport 

 

Redactions:  Some information has been withheld to protect the privacy of individuals. 
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